
 

DATE:  September 27, 2016 

  

TO:  Donald Saintsing, Engineering & Inspections 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist   

 

DEPARTMENT:  Engineering & Inspections 

 

SUBJECT:  2015-041A TZO Mechanical Bar Screen Upgrade 

                                  

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by The Harper Corporation, Inc. to 

determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan. The contract goals 

established for the project were MBE 5% and WBE 6%.  Documentation submitted with the bid 

indicates The Harper Corporation, Inc. met both the MBE and WBE Goals.  

 

The Harper Corporation, Inc. has agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following 

certified firms:  

 

MBE Cinda Corporation Forsyth Concrete/Demolition $8,500.00 1.18% 

MBE Premier Design Builders Forsyth 

Process Equipment 

and 

Install/Demolition 

$24,480.00 3.40% 

MBE Scott’s LTD, Inc Forsyth Painting $2,013.20 0.28% 

MBE Hopkins Service Inc Guilford Pressure Washing $3,600.00 0.50% 

MBE GP Supply Company Guilford Pipe and Valve $816.78 0.11% 

WBE Cooper Electrical Construction Guilford Electrical $308,532.00 42.91% 

WBE Structural Steel of Carolina LLC Forsyth 
Grating, Railing, 

Ladders, and Metal 
$17,787.00 2.47% 

WBE Carolina Disposal Service, Inc Davidson Dumpster/Toilet $1,340.00 0.19% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

  

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Kirim McGee 

cc Gwen Carter 


